From: Neville and Helen

To: skydavies@tet.org.nz

Cc: "QurMapua email"

Subject: Mapua and District Community Association
Date: Wednesday, May 1, 2019 12:51:06 PM
Dear Sky,

| write on behalf of the Mapua and District Community Association to ask if it would be possible for
the Tasman Environmental Trust to be our Hotspot presentation at one of our meetings.

We try to have a topic of interest at our regular monthly meetings to start the meetings off. The
presentations can be no longer than 30 minutes and are a great way to inform the community of
happenings/ organizations/ or other useful information that they may or may not already know
about.

The month of choice for us would be September but of course we would fit in with you of you are
willing. We meet on the second Monday of each month at 7pm in the Mapua Hall.

I look forward to your reply

Helen Bibby ph 0274593989
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